Docket Nos. 50-352
§0-353

Mr. D. M. Smith

Senior Vige President - Nuclear
Philadelphia Electric Company
Nuclear Group Headquarters
Correspondence Control Desk
P. O. Box 195

Wayne, PA 19087-0195

Dear Mr, Smith:
Subject: Inspection Numbers 50-352/92-01 and 50-353/92-01

This letter refers to the safety inspection conducted by Dr. Jason C. Jang of this office on
January 6-10, 1992, of activities authorized by NRC License Nos. NPF-39 and NPF-85 at
the Limerick Generating Station, Units | and 2, Limerick, Pennsylvania and to the discussion
of our findings held by Dr. J. Jang with Mr. J. Doering and other members of your staff at
the conclusion of the inspection,

Areas examined during this inspection included your radioactive liquid and gaseous effluent
control programs, as described in the NRC Region | Inspection Report which is enclosed
with this letter. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of
procedures and representative records, interviews with persoanel, and observation by the
inspector.

W un the scope of this inspection, we noted that you maintained effective programs and
capabilities to protect the public health and safety and the environment. No deficiencies or
violations were observed in your programs.

No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us in this matter is appreciated.
Sincerely,
. 24
James H. Joyner, Chief
Facilities Radiological Safety
and Safeguards Branch

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

Enclosure: NRC Region | Inspection Report Nos. 50-352/92-01 and 50-353/92-01
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